
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                   Friday 24th May 2019 

 

A big thank you to Miss Quinn for organising our Sports Day. She put a lot of organisation and effort in-

to it and it was thoroughly enjoyed by the children (and staff). The children were amazing and put 100% 

effort into the different sport activities. It was lovely hearing the children cheering on their team.   

 

We then went on to read the book ‘Sport is fun’. It is lovely hearing the children read, seeing and hearing 

their progression. The children then wrote what their favourite sport is and what they are good at.  

 

Continuing with our Space Topic, children enjoyed showing off their homework and sharing what they had 

found out about space. We have been ordering the planets closest to furthest from the sun and using 

ordinal language (1st, 2nd,3rd).  

 

Today is a sad day as Jackie one of our lunchtime assistants is leaving us. Jackie has worked in our school 

for over 20years and spent a lot of that time with the Reception children. Each year group made her a 

card and we had a special assembly to say bye. Reception children made her cards and wrote her letters 

and we had an extra special assembly to thank her for looking after us and to wish her luck. We will miss 

her. 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 3rd June        Inset Day—school closed  

Tuesday 4th June       Inset Day—school closed  

Wednesday 5th June  School re-opens normal time.  

 

Enjoy the break. 

          

   Mrs Jones     Miss Melling                                     

               Miss Lawrenson    Miss Waltho 

   Miss King     Miss Williams 

 

 

 


